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	Forsyth Country Day School wastes countless pieces of printer paper every day.  Students print pages off at school and disregard them after reading the pages once or twice.  Occasionally students print off papers or projects in the library and later find mistakes only to print the papers or projects out again.  However, students are not the only ones to blame.  Faculty members also print out pages and pages of packets for students.  Most of the time, these packets are not double sided and therefore use double the amount of paper that they should.  Some packets students receive can be accessed easily on a computer and do not even need to be printed.  In addition, Forsyth Country Day School still bills families by paper mail.  We waste far too much paper by mailing families.  This extreme usage of printer paper is harmful for the environment and our biodiversity.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]	In order to cease this excessive usage of printer paper at Forsyth Country Day School, a couple things can be done.  First, all prints should be double sided unless approved by the librarian, or with special permission.  Secondly, it is imperative that the school turns to electronic home-school communication.  Most of the time everything besides billing that is sent home can be found online already.  With this in mind, Forsyth Country Day School should also look into online billing.  Online billing is not perfect, but with time it can save the school money by eliminating the cost of a certain amount of printer paper, envelopes, and postage fees.  Converting to online communication and billing would be a huge leap for Forsyth Country Day School in terms of environmental sustainability.   By cutting down on printer paper usage at Forsyth Country Day School, students and faculty can help promote a more sustainable and biologically diverse ecosystem.  
